
 

PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING 

PRACTICAL PRINCIPALS OF MEMBERSHIP 

 

Please remember to call your choir leader when a rehearsal or performance must be missed 

– this keeps us in touch with all members and keeps us from making unnecessary phone 

calls. This is very important as it also helps us plan rehearsals and foresee arising problems 

with performances, giving us time to make necessary adjustments.  

 

It is understood that unavoidable conflicts with choir will arise. Your sole responsibility in 

these cases is to give your choir leader notice. If we have followed up on unreported 

absences for a member many times, and the members till neglects to communicate with me 

in advance about absences, we will recognize this pattern as indicative of disinterest and 

delete the member from the choir roster.  

 

As much as possible, please be on time for rehearsals. All choirs will be presented a 

challenge; we need all the rehearsal time we can get!  

 

Normal warm-up on a Sunday is at 8:30 am for our 9:00 am. Singing, like any physical and 

mental activity requires focus, concentration and alertness. We need good warmups to do 

our most effective singing.  

 

At a time in which an immense variety of influences vie for the devotion and attention of 

your minds, it is heartening to witness the dedication you have given to God’s service and 

the furtherance of His work through fine, artistic music. 


